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UNITED STATES+
~

[ Y) g>( g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
';i . : E REGION 1
3, [ 631 PARK AVENUE

%, ' V ,o KsNG OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406
.....

Docket Nos. 50-352 AUS 211930
50-353

Philadelphia Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. John S. Kemper

Vice President
Engineering and Research

2301 Market Street
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19101

Gentlemen:

Subject: Combined Inspection 50-352/79-12 and 50-353/79-11

This refers to your letter dated July 30, 1980, in response to our
letter dated June 26, 1980.

Thank you for infonning us of the corrective and preventive actions
documented in your letter. These actions will be examined during a
subsequent inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

h t/J. N !A3

yce H. Grier
nrcctor

cc:
V. S. Boyer, Senior Vice President, Nuclear Power
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PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
2301 MARKET STREET

P.O. BOX 8699

PHILADELPHI A. PA.19101

JOHN S. KEMPER
w scr #n tssornt

JUL 301980.........-...........-

Mr. Boyce Grier, Director
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Cffice of Inspection and Enforcement, Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Subject: IE Region I Letter of June 28, 1980
RE: Combined Inspection 50-352/79-12 and 50-353/79-11
Limerick Generating Station - Units 1 and 2

File: QUAL 1-2-2-1 (50-352/79-12)
QUAL 1-2-2-2 (50-353/79-11)

Dear Mr. Grier:

In response to the subject letter regarding our previous
letter of April 10, 1980 concerning the subject inspection we offer
the following responses:

NRC Letter of June 28, 1980Request for Additional Information -

Section 2.201 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice" Part 2, Title
10, Code of Federal Regulations requires that your reply
include, among other things, the date when full compliance
will be achieved. Your letter of April 10, 1980 did not include
a specific statement in that regard concerning items A through
C although in some cases a date could be inferred. In order
to preclude misinterpretation and to comply with regulatory
requirements, we request that you provide that information.
We note that further reports are planned by you concerning
item D.

Response to Request for Additional Information

Item A - Full compliance was achieved on April 4, 1980.

Item B - As stated in our response of April 10, no corrective

[
action was necessary regarding this item. Currently

|
there are no subcontractors working on safety related*

| equipment controlled in whole or part by the Bechtel
( Quality A surance Program. However, effective April

801002 253
,



,

,, . s. .
.

.
.

.

.

-2-

10, 1980 any subcontracts written will clearly
establish in writing the QA program responsibility
if the subcontractor is to work in whole or part
under the documented Bechtel Quality Assurance
Program.

Item C - Full compliance was achieved on April 4, 1980

Item D - Our further report concerning this item was
submitted on June 10, 1980.

Should you have any questions concerning these items we
would be pleased to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,
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